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Welcome Back 
 
It is hard to believe that we are already 
at the end of September as our 
enthusiastic learners across the school 
continue on their learning journeys.  We 
have a number of interesting and 
exciting learning opportunities planned 
including a series of IT workshops 
provided by Three Discovery.  P2 – P7 
have had the opportunity to participate 
in coding and stop-motion movies.  Look 
out for updates on our Twitter page. 
 
Mrs Lynn Findlay 
Head Teacher (Acting) 

Lost Property 
 

We have a huge amount of unclaimed 
and unnamed school uniform within the 
school at the moment.  Could you please 
check that you are not missing any 
items?  All uniform looks very similar 
and so unless it is labelled with names it 
is very difficult for children to recognise 
their own items. 
Please, please label everything, even 
ties!  Unfortunately we are unable to 
store this volume of unclaimed items 
and so will be donating any items to our 
Rag Bag collection at the end of next 
month. 

 

 

Online Profiles 
 
Our Online Learning Profiles provide a 
great way of keeping up-to-date with 
your child’s progress.  Look out for new 
information being posted soon.  You will 
receive a link email directly to your 
inbox although sometimes they default 
into clutter/junk. 
If you cannot access your child’s profile 
or having difficulties, please contact 
your child’s class teacher for help and 
assistance. 

 

Milk Money 
 
Milk money for the period 23rd October 
to 21st December is now due.  The cost 
for this is £8.80 and should be paid via 
Ipayimpact.  Alternatively, exact money 
or cheque (made payable to West 
Lothian Council) can be paid to class 
teacher before Wednesday 10th October.  

Dress Down Day 
Don’t forget that Friday 28th September 
is our next Dress down Day.  The cost for 
this is £1 and all money raised will be 
donated to a cause very close to our 
hearts, the ‘Get Ajay Fixed’ campaign. 

Significant Dates 
Wed 10th Oct Tempest Photography for 

individual and family group 
photographs 

Wed 10th Oct Flu vaccinations 
Thu 11th Oct P1 Courier Photograph 
Thu 11th Oct P6 Music Workshops at 

Howden Park Centre 
Fri 12th Oct All break 
Tue 23rd Oct Pupils resume 


